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DATE: February 25, 2020

TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Michelle Hatcher, Director, Water Management Department

SUBJECT:
COF Contract No. 2020-0025 With CDM Smith For The Technical Support For The Aquatic Resources Alteration
Permit In An Amount Not-To-Exceed Of $20,000.00.

Purpose
The purpose of this memo is to provide information to the Franklin Board of Mayor and Aldermen (BOMA)
concerning the renewal of the ARAP permit and assistance provided by CDM Smith.

Background
The last ARAP permit that authorized water to be withdrawn from the Harpeth River was issued by TDEC in
2015. The permit lasts for five years and is set to be renewed July 2020. In anticipation of renewing that, the
WMD has contracted with CDM Smith to provide technical assistance in preparing the ARAP submittal package
for submission to TDEC.

Financial Impact
This contract is for an amount not-to-exceed of $20,000.00.

Recommendation
Staff recommends acknowledgement of this contract for ARAP support.
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